
SAVE THE DATE 
Parent Workshops 

 

In conjunction with our neighboring school districts, several workshops are planned for special 

education parents throughout the 2021-2022 school year.  Please join us for these interesting and 

informative evenings. 

 

March 9, 2022 

“Reading with Your Child” 
The Reading with Your Child workshop will explore the benefits of reading at home.  Adults will learn about 

strategies and resources to help develop early literacy skills in their child.  This workshop will include 

helpful strategies to use with your child’s current reading abilities, as well as other supports and resources. 
Presented by Alyssa Sunday, South Middleton School District Psychology Intern 

South Middleton School District 

Location: Zoom https://zoom.us/j/94766510610?pwd=QlFzTkNsOWNoNmZXMU5XclgrdUJXUT09 

4:00 – 5:00 pm 

 

 

March 24, 2022 

“Supporting K-5 Students at Home in Math” 

In this session you will learn about ways to support your student’s mathematical development as well as 

ideas to develop number facts and number sense. 
Presented by Nicole Donato, Big Spring Director of Curriculum and Instruction 

Big Spring School District 

Location: Zoom https://psba-org.zoom.us/j/98861705005 

6 -7 pm 
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